
  

     

Tall Buildings in Cambridge: what do YOU think?
An evening debate and workshop for local people
3 March 2010 at 6.30 for 7pm  
Centre for Mathematical Sciences, Wilberforce Road, Cambridge CB3 0WA

The event is to guide Cambridge’s future in relation to tall buildings, both 
inner city and new urban extensions.  What are the opportunities and risks?  

Come and let us have your views and ideas
Free event but please book in advance – see below

PROGRAMME     Chair:   Robin Pellew (Cambridge Past, Present and Future)

18.30          Soft drinks and registration

19.00          Why this debate? – Robin Pellew 

19.05          Tall buildings in the city – why should one want them? – Professor  Peter Carolin
(Chair, City’s Design & Conservation Panel)

19.20 Economic & environmental sustainability  –  Ian Gilder (Environmental Resource 
Management)

19.35 Density and quality  –  Sir Richard MacCormac (MJP Architects)

19.50 Questions & Answers for Breakout Groups – John Worthington (DEGW)

20.00 Workshop in groups covering 4 set questions:    

What do you think is a tall building?

What makes a tall building successful or unsuccessful?

Where could successful tall buildings be located?

What are the key issues the City Council has to get right to develop a policy?

21.00   Report back

21.25 Summary - John Worthington (DEGW)  

21.30           Ends

If you wish to attend this event, please email URGENTLY gladys.jones@virgin.net with your name, 
organisation, email and postal address, phone number, whether you need a parking space and any special 
requirements.   If no email, contact CambridgePPF on tel: 01223-243830 (Nigel Bell or Carolin Göhler).


